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We want to hear from our Patients!
Get involved as a patient of Hall Grove Group Practice

[bookmark: _GoBack]Patients’ Voice needs more members. If you have views on our GP services this is an opportunity for you to get involved in supporting the practice. If you are over 16 and registered as a patient with the Hall Grove Group Practice you can join us.

You can be a member of Patients’ Voice in three ways

· You can attend face to face monthly meetings of Patients’ Voice and meetings with members of the practice.

· You can receive news and information about Patients’ Voice and the practice by email. You don’t have to attend meetings.

· You can contribute to our projects, newsletters etc. via email without attending  meetings.

Participation in Patients’ Voice offers you a way to give your perspective. It is free, interesting, convenient and rewarding.

Why not give us a try? Come along and meet us close to one of our surgeries on one of the following dates:

June 25th, 7 - 8pm. New Parish Hall, Hall Grove, Opposite Moorlands,

June 26th, 7 - 8pm. St Francis Church Hall, Church Road (off Parkway)

                                        We look forward to seeing you 


